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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 
6th October 2023 

 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

 

Due to unfortunate technical 

difficulties (a broken camera!) we 

have no photographs to share this 

week. We will make up for this with 

a bumper photo edition next week. 

 

We have enjoyed reading ‘Each, 

Peach, Pear, Plum’ this week and 

talking about the different 

characters in the story. We 

especially enjoyed searching for 

sticks in the woods and using them 

to make wands like the wicked witch. 

 

We have also been very interested in 

looking at signs of Autumn. We have 

collected fallen leaves and painted 

them to put on display in our 

classroom. We have also made our 

own spider webs after looking at the 

enormous one in our outside area. 

 

Our book swap is outside the 

Nursery at drop off and pick up 

times. Please feel free to take a 

book or two to share with your child 

at home. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

Next week’s book focus is … 

 

Information for Families 
 

Christmas cards 

 

If you have not yet ordered your 

Christmas cards and would like to, please 

pay online and return designs by Monday.  

 

Non-uniform day 

 

Friday 13th December is a PTFA non-

uniform day. Children who attend Nursery 

on this day may wear a favourite outfit for 

a £1 donation. Please ensure that any 

outfit your child wears is still practical for 

playing inside and outside. 

Top Tip 
Try to regularly share books together 

with your child – listening to five 

stories a day will help your child’s 

language development. 


